
Thank you for joining the fight against food insecurity in Wyoming by participating in the first-ever year 
of Wyoming Hunger Initiative’s Farm to Fork program! Each county’s 4-H or FFA member was selected 
by lottery to participate. This partnership will have a significant impact on the ability of local food 
pantries to supply their communities with high-quality, locally raised protein. Together, we can end 
hunger in Wyoming! 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION TO KEEP IN MIND  

• Be aware that the animal chosen to be purchased by Wyoming Hunger Initiative must be 
processed at a USDA or state licensed facility  

• Processing will be paid for by Wyoming Hunger Initiative 

• All hogs will be processed into ground sausage for the ease of the processor 

• Once the hog is processed and ready for pickup, please call Trista Ostrom, Chief of Staff to First 
Lady Jennie Gordon at (307) 777-7398 or email trista.ostrom@wyo.gov  

• Wyoming Hunger Initiative is housed under the Wyoming Governor’s Residence Foundation 
which is a registered 501(c)(3) organization and therefore tax exempt.  
 
Please send invoice for processing cost to:  

  Wyoming Hunger Initiative 
  5001 Central Ave. 
  Cheyenne, WY 82009 
   
 or send invoice by email to: 
  info@nohungerwyo.org

 First Lady Jennie Gordon 
(307) 777-7398 

info@nohungerwyo.org

Wyoming Hunger Initiative is the official initiative of Wyoming’s First Lady Jennie Gordon and is governed by the Board of Directors  
of the Wyoming Governor’s Residence Foundation, a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. 

Jonathan Despain, 4-H State Director 
(307) 766-5170 

JDespain@uwyo.edu

Stacy Broda, Wyoming FFA 
(307) 630-6094 

sbroda@yahoo.com
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